
   

             Michael Ayala  
             Chairman 
 
             Darin Grossi  
             Executive Director 
 

TUOLUMNE COUNTY TRANSPORTATION COUNCIL  

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
The Tuolumne County Transportation Council (TCTC) meeting scheduled 
for December 14th has been cancelled.   
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 11, 2017 at 3 p.m.  
in the Board of Supervisors Chambers located at 2 South Green Street, 4th Floor.  
 
If you have any concerns regarding this matter, please contact: 
 
Denise Bergamaschi 
Administrative Technician 
209/533-5928 
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